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The Montana Analysis and Technical Information Center (MATIC) prepared this yearly report 
in compliance with Section 11 of the Facial Recognition for Government Use Act. Senate Bill 
397 was passed by the 68th Legislature and signed by Governor Gianforte on June 29, 2023.   
 
Montana Analysis and Technical Information Center Usage Report  
 
The MATIC is housed within the Montana Division of Criminal Investigation in Helena. The 
MATIC received two requests for assistance regarding facial recognition in support of criminal 
case requests between July 2022 through June 2023.    

 
(1) Granite County Sheriff’s Office in Montana requested facial recognition assistance 
on June 23, 2023, for a burglary case.  MATIC does not have this capability and referred 
Granite County to the Rocky Mountain Information Network in Arizona.  No arrests 
have been made.  
 
(2) Rhode Island Fusion Center sent a request nationwide on June 29, 2023, for facial 
recognition assistance in a stolen identity/imposter case. MATIC responded to Rhode 
Island indicating the center does not have this capability.   

 
Montana Law Enforcement Usage Report  
 
No Montana law enforcement agencies reported use of facial recognition technology to 
MATIC in the last year.   
 
In August 2023, the Montana Division of Criminal Investigation distributed an overview of 
the Facial Recognition for Government Use Act to Montana law enforcement. The letter 
provides guidance and auditing requirement information (see pages 2-4). 
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